
Speakers
Jun 08, 2016
Mellie Bevilacqua, Chair
Rotary Goes to Work

Jun 15, 2016
Dr. John Frossard, Superintendent, 
BISD
"BISD: From the Superintendent's Desk" 

Jun 22, 2016
President Pat Anderson
"Salute to 2015-16 Leadership"

Jun 29, 2016
President Pat Anderson's Swan Song
[MEETING WILL BE IN THE 
FOUNTAINVIEW ROOM]

Jul 06, 2016
Installation of President Ted Moor
"Passing of the Gavel"

Jul 13, 2016
Rotary District 5910 Governor Gig 
Langston
"Rotary Serving Humanity" [MEETING 
WILL BE IN THE FOUNTAINVIEW 
ROOM]

Jul 13, 2016
Memorial Resolution Reading for
Rotarian Smythe Shepherd 

Jul 20, 2016
Dr. Paul Szuch, President, Lamar 
Institute of Tech
Reflections of a Ten-Year Tenure

Aug 03, 2016

ROTARYGRAMS

June 8, 2016
Vol. 103, No. 50

MCM Elegante' Hotel
2355 IH-10 South
Suite 213
Beaumont, TX   77705

Phone: 409-842-1913
Fax: 409-842-5613

PROGRAM PREVIEW

June 8, 2016

"Rotary Goes to Work!"
Mellie Bevilacqua, Chair

THERE WILL NOT BE A MEETING 
AT THE ELEGANTÉ ON JUNE 8.

It is time for the much anticipated opportunity for Rotarians to 
visit another's workplace and learn about his/her profession, just 
as founder Paul Harris and his original members did in the earliest 
days of Rotary in Chicago.

Thank you to the Rotarians who agreed to host a group and 
provide food and beverages.  We are grateful for your gracious 
generosity.

Cindy Bloodsworth Jeanis will 
host at the Beaumont Police 
Department Shooting Range on 
Lafin Drive. 
11:30 a.m. -1:30 p.m.
Please remember this is an 
extended meeting time.
Lynn Castle will host at the Art 
Museum of Southeast Texas, 500 
Main Street.
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TBA
[MEETING WILL BE IN THE 
FOUNTAINVIEW ROOM]

Aug 03, 2016
Mike Vaughan, Vice President of 
Asset Management
Entergy's Transmission and Substation 
System Across Four States

View entire list

Upcoming Events
Board of Directors Meeting
The Beaumont Club
May 24, 2016 11:45 AM 

Rotary After Hours
J. Wilson's
May 26, 2016 
5:00 PM – 7:00 PM 

Show Your Colors Flag Project-
Memorial Day
May 30, 2016 5:00 AM 

Show Your Colors Flag Project-Flag 
Day
Jun 14, 2016 5:00 AM 

Board of Directors Meeting
The Beaumont Club
Jun 28, 2016 11:45 AM 

Sponsors

Chance Henson will host 
at Habitat for Humanity of 
Jefferson County, 610 Trinity.

Chad Mason, Becky Mason, Chuck Mason and Stephanie 
Shoemaker will host at Mason Construction, 6285 Walden.

Elaine Shellenberger will host 
at Nutrition & Services
for Seniors, 4590 Concord Road.

Sharen Kirksey and Leonard 
Juncker will host at their home, 
the headquarters of Designs by 
Sharen, 165 Ridgeland.

* * * * * * *

CALENDAR OF EVENTS
(and opportunities for meeting makeups)

June 14 Flag Project for Flag Day, 
5:00 a.m.

June 23 (tentative) Rotary After Hours aka 
(this month) Pat's 
Sayonara!, 5:30-7:00 p.m., 
location TBA

June 28 Board of Directors meeting, 
11:45 a.m., the Beaumont 
Club (incoming Board 
members invited to attend)

June 29 Strategic Planning 
Committee meeting, 
following Rotary meeting

 - - - - - - - - 

LOOK 
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BOARD ACTION

Mahdi Safa
Assistant Professor of Construction Management, Lamar 
University    
Proposed by Henry Venta                       
Classification:  EDUCATION – UNIVERSITY - 
CONSTRUCTION MANAGEMENT - Faculty 

Anthony "Tony" Clark
Rector, St. Mark's Episcopal Church                    
Proposed by Charles Teel                    
Classification: RELIGION - EPISCOPAL - Rector

Rebekah Maxwell
Coordinator, Reaud Honors Program, Lamar University
Proposed by Becky Mason
Classification: UNIVERSITY - REAUD HONORS 
PROGRAM - Coordinator

Interested in being a sponsor? 
Download the website sponsorship 
guide

Subscribe to Bulletin

Subscribe to our eBulletin and stay 
up to date on the latest news and 
events.
Click here to sign up!

WHAT'S 
AHEAD!

On June 15, we will welcome Dr. 
John Frossard back to update 
members on the great strides taken 
by BISD during the 2015-16 
school year.

On June 22, we will 
recognize those who have 
had an impact on the 
Club's successes this year 
by their "Service Above 
Self" and leadership to the 
Club.  Please be present 
for our "Salute to 
Leadership."

* * * * * * *
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Returning Member:
Sylvester Hill
Owner, Nuvation Tek         
Classification: ENGINEERING INFORMATION 
TECHNOLOGY

Classification Change:
Michael Perez
FROM: Executive Director, Salvation Army Boys & Girls 
Club
Classification:  ASSOCIATIONS - The Salvation Army
TO: Loan Originator, Gateway Mortgage
Classification: FINANCE - MORTGAGE BANKING - Loan 
Originator

Resignations, accepted with regret - effective June 30, 2016

Richard Bothel - retiring
Connie Szuch - relocating
Paul Szuch - relocating

In accordance with our bylaws (Article 13, Section 8), please 
submit written objections related to the aforementioned 
within 10 days (of June 1) to the board of directors, stating 
the reason for your objection.

The next Board meeting is June 28.  Any member is welcome 
to attend for information or as a meeting make-up.

 - - - - - - - -

Show Your Colors Flag Project
Please mark your calendar and 
plan to help with the "Show Your 
Colors" Flag Project on Tuesday,
June 14 for Flag Day.

Please let Pat Anderson or Gary 
Moncla know if you will be 
available for this important 
service project. If you own or 
have access to a truck, we need 
your commitment too!  The 
more trucks we have available, 
the more routes we can plan 
which makes the delivery time 
shorter for everyone.  That is 
very helpful to those who have 
to get to work that morning.

* * * * * * * 

Did You Earn Perfect Attendance?
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It is always a very special day when we have the opportunity to 
recognize club members for contributions to the successes of the 
year.  President Pat will be presenting awards and recognition on 
June 22.  He will also recognize those who have earned Perfect 
Attendance for the year either through meeting attendance, and 
eClub makeup, serving on and attending committee meetings, or 
attending a makeup event. Did you submit a makeup for every 
meeting you missed?

As we assure that no one is omitted in the recognition process, 
please help us by reflecting on the year (July 2015-June 2016). If 
you deserve recognition, please call the Rotary office or send an 
email (admin@beaumontrotaryclub.org) saying you earned and 
deserve Perfect Attendance recognition. (Reminder: you must 
have been a member of the club for one full year to be eligible 
for this recognition.)

* * * * * * *

DUES INVOICES TO BE SENT TODAY!
TO PAY DUES:

TO DONATE TO 
BEAUMONT ROTARY 

FOUNDATION

Invoices for July-December 2016 dues will be sent today and 
payment is due by July 1.  

There is a link built into the emailed invoice so you need 
only click on the link in order to be automatically directed to 
your personal payment page. Please check your email inbox; 
if you are not seeing it, please check your "spam" folder. 
Call the Rotary office if you need another copy emailed to 
you.

Printed copies will be mailed to those who requested that 
form of invoicing; call the Rotary Office at 409-842-1913 
now if you do not have that directive in place.  Those with 
credit cards on file should note that your dues will be 
charged on June 30.
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If you would like to process your payment right away, please 
click on the image above and you will be automatically directed 
to the secure payment page. And if you would like to mail your 
check, please send to:

Rotary Club of Beaumont
MCM Elegante, Suite 213
2355 Interstate 10 South
Beaumont, TX   77705

If you need a printed copy of your invoice emailed or mailed 
to you, or a copy forwarded to another person/office, please 
phone the Rotary office at 409-842-1913.  

On July 1 Rotary International automatically charges the 
club for dues for all members on the rolls as of that date.  If 
you are anticipating a change in your membership status, 
please call the Rotary office (409-842-1913) to advise us of 
the change immediately so we will not be charged for them

Your prompt payment of dues saves the office staff a 
tremendous amount of time collecting delinquent payments. 
Thank you!

- - - - - - - 

INVOICES INCLUDE VOLUNTARY 
DONATION

On the current invoices, you will notice a difference in the 
total from previous invoices.  Dues have not increased, but the 
addition of an amount of $50 has been added.  

The Beaumont Rotary Foundation Board of Trustees asked 
that this nominal $50 be added to the invoices as a reminder 
that a voluntary tax-deductible donation to the Beaumont 
Rotary Foundation for "Service Above Self" is 
requested. Members are asked to please consider the 
voluntary donation to help support the service projects.

Since dues billings have become an electronic tool, the 
amount of Service Above Self donations has dropped 
significantly.  We attribute that to Rotarians not 
understanding HOW to add dollars into the payment system. 
If you wish to donate more or less, simply pay online the 
amount you would like.
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The voluntary amount of $50 semi-annually/$100 annually is 
only $8.33 per month.  That is less than you would pay for 
one lunch at your favorite fast-food restaurant!  Yet, that 
gift helps to fund the many projects of the club in our 
community.  Simply submit the donation along with your 
dues payment and we will transfer that amount to the 
Beaumont Rotary Foundation, a 501(c)(3) organization for 
tax-deductible gifts.  Of course, if you are accustomed to 
making a larger donation and/or including The Rotary 
Foundation as a beneficiary of your generosity also, we hope 
you will continue doing so.  It is most necessary for us 
to continue the work in our community and around the world. 

* * * * * * *

CAN YOU HELP WITH A LOAN?

For a show-stopping good time with President Pat's Swan 
Song, the Director needs to borrow a keyboard.  If you have 
one to loan for the day (and a rehearsal or two beforehand), 
please phone the Rotary Office at 842-1913 and let us know. 
It would be even better if you want to play too!

* * * * * * *
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We send wishes for a 
quick recovery to our 
friends and fellow 
Rotarians who have been 
ill, had or are facing 
surgery, or just need our 
thoughts and prayers. We 
hope you are better soon!

Lee Freeland
Cheryl W illiam s

Please let us know if you or another Rotarian should be 
included in our weekly good wishes article! 

* * * * * * *

Derina Holtzhausen

June 8

Paula Bothe

June 12

Ernie Hymel

June 12

* * * * * * *
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DEADLINE TO RECEIVE DISCOUNTED 
REGISTRATION FOR 2017 CONVENTION IS TODAY!

The Rotary International Convention is in the United States in 
2017, and in the great southern city of Atlanta, Georgia.  All 
are welcome!  Would you like to take part?  

The discounted registration rate is available, but only until 
June 6.  Register now using the link below!

SPECIAL CENTENNIAL RATE

Pay just $265* when you register and pay TODAY 

 -  6 June 2016!

At the 1917 Rotary Convention in Atlanta, President Arch 
Klumph announced his dream of creating a Rotary 
endowment fund. In 2017, we will celebrate the good work 
Rotarians have done over the past 100 years -- because one 
man dared to dream.

We're offering the special rate in honor of Foundation 
visionary Arch Klumph and his birthday on 6 June, as well as 
the first contribution of $26.50 made to the endowment fund 
that grew into The Rotary Foundation.

http://www.riconvention.org/en/atlanta
* * * * * * *

PROGRAM REVIEW
June 1, 2016

"The Role of the ISTC in Industry"

Chris Lamson
President & CEO
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International Safety 
Training Council
by Bobbie Applegate

The International Safety Training Council (ISTC) was formed 
in 1991 as a collaboration of plant managers and contract 
worker construction companies in order to improve the 
training and safety of the workforce. The 501(c)(3) opened 
formally in 1991 in order to certify safety training for plant 
contractors.  Presently there are 18 members on the Board of 
Directors:  9 each from contractors and plant personnel.  

Growth of ISTC occurred:

• 1995 with the purchase of 2 buildings with more 
seating and computer based training,

• 2000 a Baytown facility was opened, 
• 2004 ISTC took over the fire school in Beaumont
• 2013 additional tests and space for seating 
• 2016 new 76,000 square foot training center that seats 

760
• Average number of students per day is 450
• Average number of tests taken per student is 3.1.

ISTC certifies contract workers for contractors.  They certify 
workers with customized training courses on safety 
compliance in the plants.  Each plant requests specific tests 
(which are now nationalized and available to certification in 
other areas of the country).  Background checks are also 
completed.

The Mission of ISTC is to promote a safe and secure 
environment.

The Vision of ISTC is to be the preferred site for training 
specifications with a look to broadening that outreach into 
other related areas.

The Value presented by ISTC is to make a total commitment 
to "Quality, Teamwork and Customer Service."

It seems that the proper leadership is in place for the mission, 
vision and values to go forward into the future.  

* * * * * * *

Office: 409-842-1913 admin@beaumontrotaryclub.org Fax: 409-842-5613
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